OF THE BRAND NEW PPS

' K-2 PLAYGROUND

Pymble Public School P&C is delighted to be hosting the
official opening of the new K-2 Playground and
the first get-together for 2019 for the PPS community
- everyone is welcome!

‘There will be a BBQ cooking sausage sizzles and serving juice.
Please pre-order online at ppspandc.org/shop
by Friday 15th February for catering purposes.
Ice blocks will be available to purchase so bring some gold coins!

Pack your picnic rug and folding chairs to sit and enjoy the
entertainment by the amazing PPS Performmance Ensemble.

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!




